
Members of the Waterway Rental Safety Committee May Attend The Regular 

Public Meeting of the Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners on 

Tuesday, April 5, 2022 and Tuesday, April 19, 2022.   

 

 

Notice is hereby given that various members of the Okaloosa County Waterway Rental Safety 

Commission may attend a duly noticed Regular Public Meeting of the Okaloosa County Board of 

County Commissioners to be held on April 5, 2022 at the Crestview Courthouse, 101 East James 

Blvd., Crestview, FL 32536, and on April 19, 2022 at the County Commission meeting room of 

the Okaloosa County Administrative Building, located at 1250 N. Eglin Pkwy., Shalimar, Florida 

starting at 8:30 a.m. CST.   

 

The meetings are the regular meetings of the Board of County Commissioners, the Waterway 

Rental Safety Committee may attend for purposes of the setting and conduct of the public hearing 

to discuss the proposed Waterway Rental Safety Ordinance.  The public is welcomed to attend. 

 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable modifications 

for access to these hearings upon request. Requests may be made to the County Commission office 

at (850) 651-7515 and must be made at least 48 hours in advance of the hearing in order to provide 

the requested service. 

 
 


